GRIEVANCE PROCEDURE:
PARENT-TEACHER

The Ringwood Board of Education realizes that parents may have a grievance they wish to discuss with the district.
However, it is also recognized that there must be an ordetly procedure for hearing and resolving grievance issues.

If the grievance is directed toward a teacher, the parent shall be requested to make an appointment to visit with the
teacher in an effort to resolve the grievance.

If the grievance is not resolved following a parent/teacher conference, the parent will be requested to discuss the
problem with the principal.

If the grievance is not resolved following the principal/parent conference, the parent shall be requested to schedule an
appointment with the superintendent.

REFERENCE: Atty, Gen. Op. No. 82-209




